
What a great week we have had!  

More photos from our fabulous week at school can be found on our Facebook 

page. We never share children’s  full names in our posts.  Please can we ask that you do the same if commenting 

on a post.  This is to keep our children safe. Many thanks.  

Dates to remember:  

20th—22nd May— Y6 Camp 

24th May 9:15am —Celebration 
Assembly—Young Musicians of the Year 

Congratulations to our Cricket 

class who topped the charts this 

week with 98.3% attendance.  

 

 

 

 

 

2nd Butterfly class—97.2% 

3rd Firefly class—95.7% 

4th Dragonfly class—94.6% 

5th Ladybird class—93.5% 

 

This week certificates 

were awarded to: 

 

Ladybird class— Bonnie, 

Ronnie & Ema 

Dragonfly class— 

Bobby, Jacob & Rosie  

Butterfly class— Teddy, 

Reuben & Eloisa 

Firefly class— Riley, 

William & Daisy  

Cricket class— 

Abdulmaleek, Sebastian 

and Madison  

Congratulations!   

          BUTTERFLY CLASS 

  

Some fantastic 

figures that 

have been 

modelled using 

clay. 

 

 

 

We are looking to 

rejuvenate the sensory 

garden at the side of the 

school and would love to 

plant some new 

colourful plants/herbs.  If 

you have any plants or 

cuttings that you would 

be able to donate to the 

school, we would be 

very grateful to receive 

them.  Many thanks.  

Clothing Bank  

If you have any 

unwanted 

clothes, shoes, 

bags or soft toys 

in good condition, 

please consider 

using the clothing 

bank at the front of the site.  We 

receive money for every kilo 

collected and it is great way to 

raise funds for the school.  

Many thanks  

 

Y6 Camp  

Children need to be in school by 

8:20am on Monday morning.  

https://www.facebook.com/BanwellSchool/











